
Special Meeting of the Darke County Jr. Fair Rabbit Committee

A special meeting of the Darke County Junior Fair Rabbit Committee met June 12,

2023 in the Youth Building with the following members present: Amanda Behee, Holly

Daugherty, Pat Carrol, LuAnn Mann, Heidi May, Morgan Aultman, Chris Micheal, April

Menenhall, Katelynn Micheal, and Irene Rismiller.

Morgan was approached by Joey Martin wanting to hold an All Breed Rabbit show in

April 2024 and rent our equipment.

Morgan had two different rental contracts for us to look over. After going over both of

them it was decide to use the Rental Agreement with including the contact information

letters a thru g from the Darke County Rabbit Committee Equipment Rental Contract:

a. Name of Organization

b. Address

c. Telephone

d. Date(s)/ Time(s)/ Needed

e. Point of contact from above organization

f. Telephone of contact person

g. Equipment price per event

It was also decided to add after section 3 the Section: Remarks or exceptions from the

Equipment Rental Contract. Holly moved and Chris seconded to use the Rental

Agreement with the above information from the Equipment Rental Contract added. M/P

Morgan also had a rate sheet for the equipment. 2 coop cage - $1.75 per cage if you

set up and tear down. Show tables with legs and judging holes $5.00 if you set up and

tear down Everybody was satisfied with the prices

If we are going to rent out our equipment we need to make sure the cages are clean

and all staples taken out of the flat after the fair.

We also decided to paint an orange mark on our cages.

We need to get our booths out of the barn by the end of June.

Online entries will be done thru Showorks again this year.

Katelynn moved and Amanda seconded to adjourn. M/P




